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Flu vaccination programme 2022/23 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
We will be visiting your child’s school on Tuesday 14th November to administer 
the flu vaccination to those children whom we have consent for only. If there 
are any changes in your child’s health, i.e. they are unwell or have had an 
increase in their asthma medication or if they have already received the 
vaccination at your GP surgery then please advise us on the above number.  
 
If you have completed an online consent to the vaccination but now wish to 
withdraw this, please contact us on the above numbers no later than 24 hours 
prior to your child’s school visit, failure to do so may result in your child 
inadvertently receiving the vaccination. 
 
Thank you  
 
Immunisation Team 

http://www.oxleas.nhs.uk/

